
From: Myers, Richard A. 
Sent: 10/26/2012 4:48:16 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Gas Compressor Station GHG OIR 

Thanks Laura, Yes, I saw the decision on the ARB AB 32 fee, 
Richard 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, October 26, 2012 1:22 PM 
To: Myers, Richard A. 
Subject: Gas Compressor Station GHG OIR 

Richard 

I'm sure you already knew this, but I was pleased to see yesterday's unanimous decision about 
the CA ARB implementation fee, approving Ferron's alternate Cal ARB Implementation Fee 
(D. 12-10-044) granting utilities authorization to recover the reasonable costs recorded in the 
Memorandum Account for CARB AB 32 Implementation Fees from ratepayers. 

I'm hoping this will be a helpful precedent for the GHG OIR for cost recovery of gas 
compressor station compliance. 

Just want to keep this on your radar. 

Have a good weekend! 

Laura 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/company/privacv/customer/ 
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